Scranton School District



Alexis T. Kirijan, Ed.D. Superintendent

425 North Washington Avenue Scranton, Pennsylvania 18503

Phone: 570)348-3465

Fax: (570)348-3563

Email: alexis.kirijan@ssdedu.org

www.scrsd.org

July 30, 2019

Dear Northeast Intermediate Community,

I am writing to inform you of some important changes concerning the administration of Northeast Intermediate School for the 2019-2020 academic year.

Effective immediately, Mr. Joseph Hanni will be assuming the role of Principal of Northeast Intermediate School. Mr. Hanni will fill the vacancy created by Mr. Rob Butka's move to assume the Principal position of the Scranton School District Cyber Academy and Assistant Principal position of West Scranton High School.

Mr. Hanni has served as an administrator in the Scranton School District for over 9 years, most recently as Assistant Principal of Northeast Intermediate School. Mr. Hanni's extensive teaching and administrative experience make him an asset to the students and families of Northeast Intermediate School.

We are delighted that Ms. Hanni has accepted this important leadership role and welcome him to the Northeast Intermediate School family!

Sincerely,

Alexis T. Kirijan, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools